RANS BELIA
§0IL & GAS CO., INC.

SUITE 1008 RIDGLEA BANK BLDG.
6300 RIDGLEA PLACE

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76116
TELEPHONE: (817) 731-2193

December 13, 1978

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

Supervisor #3

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Shar Alan 0il Company
Emma McDaniel #2
G-23-24N-1W

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

Reference our telephone conversation of this date I am enclosing a
copy of Mr. Kitchens' letter of October 10, 1978 regarding the
above captioned well,

In our conversation we discussed another well that was plugged
during the same period and you found the records complete on this.
I further gate you the information that the records we do have

on the plugging and abandoning of the Emma McDaniel #2 indicate
that 1575' of 4%" casing was recovered.

You stated, on the receipt of the copy of Mr. Kitchens' letter,
you would contact him regarding that he could attest that he
plugged and abandoned all the wells on the same basis, using the
same methods, etc.

We sincerely hope that with Mr. Kitchens' help this matter can
be resolved. We do know that Mr. Gholson has inspected the well
site and found a proper marker and the property in order.
Your futher assistance to us in this matter will be appreciated.
Very truly yours,
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(Mrs.) Joyce B. Sparks
Land Department

cc: Mr. Malcolm Kitchens




